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NEW QUESTION: 1You work as a Network Administrator for Net Soft Inc. You are designing a
data backup plan for your company's network. The backup policy of the company requires high
security and easy recovery of data.Which of the following options will you choose to
accomplish this?A. Take a full backup on Monday and a differential backup on each of the
following weekdays. Keep Monday's backup offsite.B. Take a full backup daily and use six-tape
rotation.C. Take a full backup on alternate days and keep rotating the tapes.D. Take a full
backup on Monday and an incremental backup on each of the following weekdays. Keep
Monday's backup offsite.E. Take a full backup daily with the previous night's tape taken offsite.
F. Take a full backup daily with one tape taken offsite weekly.Answer: E

NEW QUESTION: 2Note: This question is part of a series of questions that present the same
scenario. Each question in the series contains a unique solution that might meet the stated
goals. Some question sets might have more than one correct solution, while others might not
have a correct solution.After you answer a question in this sections, you will NOT be able to
return to it. As a result, these questions will not appear in the review screen.You network
contains an Active Directory domain named contoso.com. The domain contains a DHCP server
named Server1. All client computers run Windows 10 and are configured as DHCP clients.Your
helpdesk received calls today from users who failed to access the network from their Windows
10 computer.You open the DHCP console as shown in the exhibit. (Click the Exhibit button.)You



need to ensure that all of the Windows 10 computers can receive a DHCP lease.Solution: You
activate the scope.Does this meet the goal?A. NoB. YesAnswer: BExplanation:
https://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/dd183581(v=ws.10).aspx

NEW QUESTION: 3To have the CleanAir feature merge reports from APs from different
controllers, what do you need?A. CleanAir APs, Cisco WLCs, Cisco WCS PLUS, and a Cisco MSE
with CleanAir tracking licenseB. CleanAir APs, Cisco WLCs, Cisco WCS PLUS, and a Cisco MSEC.
CleanAir APs in the same RF group and Cisco WLCsD. CleanAir APs and Cisco WLCs in the same
mobility groupE. CleanAir APs, Cisco WLCs, and Cisco WCSAnswer: B
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